

## Pentucket Lake Elementary School

Dianne M. Connolly, Principal

James R. Brennan, Assistant Principal

June 13, 2019

## Dear Parents and Guardians:

It is with mixed emotions I announce that I will be leaving the position of Principal of Pentucket Lake to work as the Director of Multi-Tiered Systems of Support for Haverhill Public Schools. I am looking forward to the challenge of this position with the goal of creating a system of academic, social/emotional and behavior supports for all students district wide.

My years at Pentucket Lake are full of fond memories of an amazing staff, creative students and supportive families. My proudest accomplishment was the elevation of Pentucket Lake from an underperforming school to a school not in need of targeted assistance from the Department of Education. This goal could not have been reached without the commitment and dedication of the entire school community.

I have been a student, parent, tutor, teacher, assistant principal and principal in the Haverhill Public School system, and I am thrilled to be able to share the knowledge and skills I have learned along the way. I would like you all to know how much I have appreciated your support and input. I have always said strong schools have strong connections with families. It has been an honor and privilege to serve as your child's elementary school Principal.

With admiration and appreciation, Dianne Connolly

252 Concord Street

P.S. There were a few very sad faces today - I told the students that I would still be in my beloved Haverhill. I will be working with all the schools and would love to hear from them. I am providing the address for the school department as I am not sure where I will be located.

Mrs. Connolly
Director of Multi-Tiered Systems of Support
Haverhill Public Schools
4 Summer Street
Haverhill, MA 01830